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CAPITOLA VILLAGE CLOSED  

 
CAPITOLA—Flood waters continue to inundate Capitola Village.   Capitola Village is closed to all pedestrians and 
vehicle traffic.   High flood waters may have inundated sewer systems.  People are advised to avoid contact with 
flood waters as it may be contaminated with harmful substances. 
 
Capitola residents can reach the Red Cross at 831-427-8115 should shelter other immediate needs be required.  For 
immediate emergencies, call 911. 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information contact Derek Johnson at (831) 475-7300 or at (831) 234-3737. 
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